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From: Jason McKevitt 

Sent: 20 September 2017 16:53

To: LocalPlan

Subject: re SLA

Categories:

  

  

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 
  

Please can you record that I strongly disagree with the deletion of the Lilleshall  SLA and that I fully support 
the deletion of The Donnington and Muxton Sustainable Urban Extension (H1). 
  

Regards 

Mr J Mckevitt  
Lilleshall resident. 
  

  

  

M57 - Mr J. McKevitt




